
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE!!!! 
THANKSGIVING FOR VISION 2025 

 

NEW DATE & NEW LOCATION!!!! 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2025 
ST CLOUD HOLIDAY INN & SUITES 

 
WATCH FOR YOUR CLUB EVITE VIA EMAIL DURING 

THE FIRST WEEK OF SEPTEMBER.  The MN Lions 
Vision Foundation cordially invites one club 
member and a guest to attend this event. 

****You may need to check your spam mail, or in your 
promotions or update tabs if you have gmail.   

 

MINNESOTA LIONS
VISION FOUNDATION


